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18th September, 2017. 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
On 1st February 2018 the school singing club will be taking part in the annual Young Voices concert at the 
O2 in London. All of the Nebula Schools, along with many other schools from all over the country will be 
taking part. Children from Horsford have been before but not for the last two years. The children will 
perform a range of songs as part of a joint choir of over 6000 children. It is an experience that the children 
will enjoy very much and will remember for many years. It will be a long day as the concert is not due to 
finish until 9.15p.m., so we will not arrive back at school until after midnight. 
 
There is no charge for the children to take part in the concert although the coach journey will cost £17.50. 
Special T-shirts are available for the children to wear at the concert. These are optional and children can 
wear a plain white t-shirt instead. T-shirts cost £12 each, with 50p going towards Teenage Cancer Trust 
charity. T-shirts come in the following sizes: 

 7-8 

 9-10 

 11-12 

 12-13 

 Adult Small 

 Adult Medium 

 Adult Large 

 Adult XL 

 Adult XXL 
Adults are welcome to come to the concert as members of the audience. Tickets cost £22 each. It is 
possible that there will be a few spaces on the coach for adults to travel with us. These will cost £17.50 
 
Singing club rehearsals for the concert will take place at school on a Wednesday from 3.20-4.20p.m., 
beginning on Wednesday 27th September.  It is vital that children who are taking part in the concert come 
to every rehearsal unless there are unavoidable reasons why a rehearsal has to be missed.  If your child 
would like to come to singing club, please complete and return the slip below and any money by Monday 
25th September. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mr Patient 
 



 
 

 
 
 
02 CONCERT - 1st February 2018 
 
 
 
Name of Child_________________________________________________ 
 
 
My child would like to take part in the concert at the O2 and I will make sure he/she comes to rehearsals 
after school on Wednesdays. 
 
I would like to order a t-shirt, size______. 
 
I would like to order ________audience tickets. 
 
If there are spaces, I would like to travel on the school coach.         (please indicate how 
We will let you know availability as soon as we have final numbers     many seats required) 
for children wishing to take part. 

 
 
I enclose money as follows: 
 

£17.50   for my child’s coach ticket 
 

 ______  for tickets 
 

______   for a t-shirt. 
 
 
£______   Total enclosed – if paying by cheque please make it payable to Horsford Primary 

School 
 
 
 
 
Signed______________________________ 

 
 


